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Comments: Roadless Rule

 

It has been brought to my attention that there is pressure to repeal the roadless rule protections.

 

Once again the greedy an short sighted are looking to rewrite protections for the National forests in Alaska.

 

The Tongass forest have been doing a great job for the environment and economy without us just clearing the 9

million acres

 

into a picture of what was and is no longer.

 

The National Forest is owned by ALL Americans an should not be up for grabs to big business for now profits to

line a pocket an

 

destroy a whole region providing for animals and people.

 

DO NOT REPEAL THE ROADLESS RULE !!

 

Cynthia Bilheimer

 

Pinellas Park Fl 33781
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